
 
 
Instructions from the Canadian Red Cross for those members and their families 
directly impacted by the wildfires. 
  

Canadian Red Cross Response in British Columbia: 
 

• At the request of the Ministry of Emergency Management and Climate Readiness, the Canadian Red Cross 
in partnership with the Regional District of Central Okanagan is providing accommodation support (in 
form of group lodging) to help people impacted by the fires in the Central Okanagan region. 
   

o In partnership with the Regional District of Central Okanagan, a Red Cross Reception Centre at 
Prospera Place (1223 Water Street, Kelowna) is available for people that have been impacted by 
the wildfires. 
   

o Residents who require assistance in the Central Okanagan region are asked to register online at 
https://ess.gov.bc.ca.  
   

• The Government of British Columbia is providing updated information for those impacted by the fires in 
several ways.  
   

o For more information on support available, consult the Emergency Info BC website at 
https://www.emergencyinfobc.gov.bc.ca.  
   

o For more information on the wildfire situation, BC Wildfire Service is providing updates online at: 
https://www2.gov.bc.ca/gov/content/safety/wildfire-status. 

  

https://www.redcross.ca/how-we-help/current-emergency-responses/2023-british-columbia-fires
https://can01.safelinks.protection.outlook.com/?url=https%3A%2F%2Fess.gov.bc.ca%2F&data=05%7C01%7CDBink%40unifor2002.org%7C5cc7e98199204590f89108dba35c5e05%7C0e501f3d90074aec9277886ddd32f10b%7C1%7C0%7C638283389326059864%7CUnknown%7CTWFpbGZsb3d8eyJWIjoiMC4wLjAwMDAiLCJQIjoiV2luMzIiLCJBTiI6Ik1haWwiLCJXVCI6Mn0%3D%7C3000%7C%7C%7C&sdata=15B7vBIZKIm%2FQhf9jl9GdnaiEAuiloaZv8%2BXEr%2FahcE%3D&reserved=0
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